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   CALENDAR 
Wednesday 21st February - Swimming for Grade 3 & 4 

   19th 20th  February – Beach Program Grade 3 4 5 6 
Wednesday 21st   February - Lunch For Everyone       Cheesy Sausage Rolls 
Wednesday 21st February - Iron Person Event  

  Saturday 24th February - Tootgarook Community Market 
  Tuesday 27th February - Sporting Schools Life Saving Program 
  Wednesday 28th February - District Swimming Sports 
  Monday 12th March  - Labour Day Public Holiday 
 
 
 
UPCOMING SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS  

 
Upcoming School Council Elections All government schools in Victoria have a School Council. They are legally 

constituted bodies that are given powers to set the key directions of a school within state-wide guidelines. In 
doing this, a School Council is able to directly influence the quality of education that the school provides for its 

students.  
Parents on School Councils provide important viewpoints and have valuable skills that can help shape the 

direction of the school. Those parents who become active on a School Council find their involvement satisfying 

in itself and may also find that their children feel a greater sense of belonging/engagement. Each year, 
approximately half of the School council retires to allow new members to become involved. To this end, we are 

now formally calling for nominations for the 2018/2019 Tootgarook PS School Council. Membership on the 
council is for a period of two years and meetings are held on 3rd Monday of each Month. Councillors will also 

become members of one of the following subcommittees of council: Education, Facilities & Finance and 
Community Engagement. 

 If you would like to know more about being a councillor, don’t hesitate to give me a call.  In 2018, we 

have three parent vacancies and two teacher vacancies on School Council for a full period of two years. 
Nominations for School Council will close at 4.00pm on Wednesday 21st February. Please contact the 

office for a nomination form if you are interested. If we receive more nominations that positions available, an 
election process will follow in the coming weeks.  

 
This Term in SEL (Social Emotional Learning) we’ve been learning 

about Respect, Integrity, Celebration and Honesty as these are our 

RICH School Values. We have learnt what TOEES 

(Teachers, Others, Environment, Equipment and Self) stands for 

and have explored this. We have also created role plays that are 

linked to the social skills we learnt about in Guided Inquiry, one of 

the role plays was about why it is important to take it in turns when 

working in a group. We have been getting to know each other by 

bringing in 5 things in our ‘Me in a Bag’ that we want to share with 

the class. We feel this has helped us to know each other better and 

our teacher very well too.  From Lily Gaul and Riley O’Brien (3/4M) 
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Grade 3/4 swimming timetable each Wednesday: 
 
 

 

Beach Activities for Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th February 
 

Session Time Monday 19th Tuesday 20th 

9.15-10.00am 6K 6K 

10.00-10.45am 3/4H 3/4H 

10.45-11.30am 3/4B 3/4B 

11.30-12.15pm 3/4M 3/4M 

12.15-1.00pm 5H 5H 

1,00-1.45pm 5P 5P 

2,30-3.15pm 6J 6J 

 
 
 
 

 
There are still 10 spaces left for The Life Saving Day on 

Tuesday 27th February at Tootgarook Foreshore – please call at the office for 
a form.  

============================================ 
 

Lunch For Everyone         continues next  Wednesday 21ST  February with  
CHEESY SAUSAGE ROLLS on the menu  

– order forms were sent home today and need to be returned by 9.00am 
Tuesday 20th February 2018.  

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classes: Bus leaves school: Start lesson: Finish lesson: 

Group 1-  3/4M 1:15pm 1:30pm 2:00pm 

Group 2- 3/4B  1:40pm 2:00pm 2:30pm 

Group 3- 3/4H  2:10pm 2:30pm 3:00pm 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training again this year offering  the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund 

of $125 per child which is  to be used towards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being eligible on 29th January and successfully validated with Centrelink.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Rosebud Junior Football Club 

SEASON LAUNCH / REGISTRATION DAY 

       Sunday February 29th 

    on the Back Oval 
 

R.J.F.C. welcomes back all returning players for Season 2018! 

We are also looking for NEW players to join our club. 

 

Please check out our 

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rosebudjfc/, 

website: http://websites.sportstg.com/club_info.cgi?c=1-6181-80725-0-0 

or 

Pick up an information flyer from the School Office 

for all the information you will need about registration for existing or new players. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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GRADE 3 & 4 CATHOLIC FAMILIES 
St Mary’s Star of the Sea Parish is offering classes to any Catholic student in 

GRADE 3 FOR THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION in 2018 and any 

Catholic student in GRADE 4 TO RECEIVE THEIR FIRST HOLY 

COMMUNION in 2018. 

Classes commence on Tuesday 13th February at 3.45pm in St Joseph’s School for 

Reconciliation.  First Holy Communion will be in Term 2 but all registrations 

are asked to be made as soon as possible.  To register your child for 

EITHER SACRAMENT, please ring 59844374 between 10and 4pm on Tuesday-

Friday and leave your name and phone number,   
or   email re.eil@icloud.com with a heading “Sacraments 2018” 
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